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Three city councilmen and six
other Santa Cruzans have been
named to a committee to study
the dormant Cedar-Vine street
linkup project, Mayor Norman
Walters has announced.

The committee, whose forma-
tion was directed by the council
this fall, will review the entire
history of the Cedar-Vine proj-
ect in the light of current de-
velopments, and then submit
recommendations to the council
about financing methods, pos-
sible realignment of the propos-
ed street, and proposals for a
bigger district to share the proj-
ect cost.

The original proposal, which
died in a storm of protest, was
for formation of a downtown as-
sessment distriet, measured in
concentric zones of benefit rang-
ing from 100 per cent to 10 per
cent, to pay the estimated $600,-
000 cost. Most of the cost was
in property acquisition.

City officials consider the
street an essential link in long-
range plans for downtown streets
| and traffic circulation patterns.
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Nine Named To Cedar-Vine
Project Study Committee

Named to the committee were
cguncilmen Norman Lezin, Dick
Hackbarth and Samuel Leask,
along with Paul Sandas, Walter
Bettencourt, Ted Schipper, Don-
ald Younger, Laurence Canfield
and Ted Foster.




